
Single Subject Acceleration (SSA)
It’s time for our 2022-2023 Single Subject AccelerationTest Requests!

What is Single Subject Acceleration? This is an opportunity for students meeting qualifying criteria in

grades K-7 to take advanced academic content in mathematics or English Language Arts. SSA ensures

opportunities for appropriate levels of academic challenge by allowing students to be accelerated to the next

grade level in one subject (ELA or Math). Parents must request testing and these students will be

administered an assessment that will determine if they qualify. Any student currently enrolled and attending

a WCPSS school during the open request and testing windows are eligible. Parents may request testing

during the open request windows for their specific tracks. Please visit the links below for more detailed

information. If you have questions, please feel free to reach out to our AIG teacher, Mrs. Plott. Her email is

tplott@wcpss.net.

The dates for requesting SSA testing based on your child’s track are below.
Track 1:
February 20 - February 24, 2023

Tracks 2, 3 and 4:
March 20 - March 24, 2023.

The dates that testing will take place are below.
Track 1, 2, and 3:
April 4th - April 19, 2023

Track 4:
April 18 - May 3, 2023

Please follow the links below for more information.

Parent Slide Presentation

SSA Q & A for Parents

WCPSS SSA Information

Google Form Request for Testing

Paper Form Request for Testing You may print this paper copy and return it to Mrs. Plott, or email her and

she will send a paper copy home with your child.

mailto:tplott@wcpss.net
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1jqN-JTmXUCZYf4ea2PFtz1ieq9GTnnQY/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Phwot5uhu7zMWfxMCm6gwJnEiyDzsntNqthoX9ji4j8/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.wcpss.net/Page/3799
https://forms.gle/x6RZbkr2axpM8ov48
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Kw3WGHtswNvoNDPJaE1xR1bBYOYB2CmUXuoJECdzViQ/edit?usp=sharing

